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Bridgegate Physiotherapy Clinic is open and seeing patients for face to face 
assessment and treatment. The Chartered Society of Physiotherapy has release the 
following statement:

• “The CSP is keen to reassure members and patients that physiotherapy services  
 across the UK can remain open no matter what level of lockdown restrictions  
 their area is subject to. This includes private and independent sectors"

Many of the previous infection control guidelines initially advised by Public Health 
England, UK Government, The Chartered Society of Physiotherapy and PhysioFirst (the 
organisation for physiotherapists in private practice) have now been relaxed. However, 
we are still following a lot of the infection control measures we put in place to minimise 
the risk of COVID-19, other infection illnesses and keep our patients and staff safe.

Clinical staff are not required to wear PPE anymore (mask, apron, and gloves) but are 
happy to do so on patient request.

Clinical rooms are still sanitised between each patient.

Communal areas are still cleaned regularly throughout the day.

Patients are not required to wear a mask whilst in clinic anymore, but we are happy for 
you to wear one if you prefer.

We do still ask that all patients to use hand sanitiser gel on arrival.

Finally, we also do still ask that if you do have any COVID symptoms, regardless of how 
mild, please contact us to re-schedule your appointment. Telephone 01244 311880.

Online Video Consultation
We are still offering online video consultations to any patient who is still apprehensive 
about seeing a therapist face to face for any reason. We can assess. diagnose, provide 
advice on self management and prescribed exercise programmes to help settle your 
symptoms. These sessions have been proven to be very effective during the pandemic 
and we are happy to continue this service in the future. Call 01244 311880 or email 
info@bridgegatephysiotherapy.co.uk to book an online video appointment.

If you have any concerns and questions regarding COVID-19 and attending the clinic, 
please get in touch and we’ll be happy to help.


